Sent copy of Above. Aug. 31st,

Brooklyn Pa,
Aug. 28, 1912.

To the honorable Governor,
Mpr. Stubbs of Kansas.
My dear Sir.-

As a bond salesman who has honestly represented whom he believes to be honest men
offering an honest proposition to the investing public. I am very much interested in the laws of
Kansas regulating the sale of securities within its boarders.

Having seen the dire consequences of wild cat stocks and bonds sold I am anxious, in the

interest of the cause of justice, to do anything in my power to bring about protection to the small
investor.

With this in view I am asking you to furnish me with any information you can of the laws
in your state regulating corporation franchises, its methods, results, difficulties, etc.

Thanking you in advance
I am respectfully yours

Wade H. Burns



